
  
Issue 235 Week Ending Friday 22nd January 2021 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Stay Safe, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

Another great week both in school and remote learning at home. We are thrilled with the level of engagement from the majority of our pupils 

and the teachers have been extremely impressed by the work that is being produced.  The children in school continue to be ultra resilient 

where they inevitably are missing friends and the routines set by their classteachers.  My team at Carleton Green are pulling together to 

provide a full learning experience so that no one is missing out of their learning.  We appreciate the effort home are putting into this too. 

Up until now we have invited children that are entitled to a free school meal to order a lunch for collection.  We have now ordered vouchers 

for the next four weeks and so this ordering and collection process is not required. 

We hope those that have been in school have enjoyed their lunches towards the end of this week…..as we have had an emergency stand-in 

cook … Mr Fish.  There is a permanent vacancy within our kitchen and if interested please give the office a ring or look on the school’s PTFA 

facebook page.  Having moved away from Lancashire providing our food; this vacancy has arisen at an exciting time where we are wanting to 

re-design our menus to  cater for all children’s tastes. We are passionate about providing pleasureable lunchtimes where the children can learn 

social skills alongside enjoying  healthy, tasty dishes.  We are keen to appoint someone that wants to have an active role in this venture.   

We have some exciting work taking place in our junior playground soon. The children have felt for some time that their outdoor spaces have 

needed a bit more to keep them active during playtimes and so we harnessed their ideas earlier in the academic year and have created a great 

design for some new equipment.  If the younger children like what we have installed then they too will have the opportunity to look at 

something for their play spaces. 
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